
Dear Parishioners, 

No Public Mass at St. Veronica’s until Further Notice! 

This closure begins today Friday December 31
st
 2021! 

It is with a heavy heart that I make the above announcement! 

This will be the third time during this Pandemic that we have suspended Public 

mass at St. Veronica‘s Parish but as we did before we were creative & courageous 

in maintaining a Spiritual Communion with each other. 

There is your private prayer as individuals & as family. As well, you can use your 

Sunday missal 2021-2022 to follow a Weekend Liturgy of the Word. There is a 

filmed Christmas mass on the cover page of our Parish website. Throughout the 

Pandemic, several of you have taken part in “live streamed” or filmed masses from 

Salt & Light TV & other Local English parish “live streams” like St. Ignatius of 

Loyola or St. Luke’s etc. 

Fr. Fred & the staff will continue to respond to phone messages & emails as we 

have throughout this Pandemic. 

I would like to thank the “Parish Staff”, all Ministers of Liturgy, and all the 

Parishioners who helped us maintain a Safe, Courageous and Spiritual Parish 

Community throughout this Pandemic.  

Please stay Safe!  Please keep well in Mind-Body-Spirit in 2022! 

Fr. Fred 

Please encourage other parishioners to visit the Parish Website “Cover Page” at: 

www.saintveronicsdorval.ca  

Please pass on this info to parishioners who do not have access to website or 

emails etc.  
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